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Core Value of the Week- Honesty
Talk assemblies this week have been based 
around the story ‘The Emperor and the Seed’, 
which shares the message of the importance of 
honesty.

Online Safety
During the last week before half term, we celebrated 
Safer Internet day. Miss Smith, our Computing Lead 
would like to share what we got up to.
“Year 1 children read stories about fairy tale characters 
and what happens when they find a laptop and decide to 
go internet shopping. Year 2 read a story about some 
billy goats who find a phone and decide to send unkind 
messages. We talked about the lessons we could learn 
from these stories. KS2 took part in a live lesson from 
'Tech she can'. They learnt all about the uses of AI and 
teachers reported back that they learnt a lot as well. I was 
particularly interested to learn that they used AI to 
create the fire effects for the film 'Elemental’.“

How do you get to the Rivelin Valley?
Our Y2 children have been writing instruction guides 
to the Rivelin Valley this week and will be testing them 
during their visit next Monday. Miss Smith and Mrs 
Pehl have been delighted by the children’s efforts in 
their presentational skills and use of phonics. The 
children are looking forward to publishing their work 
for display. 

Pancakes
This week in FS2, children learnt about Shrove 
Tuesday and Lent. The children made pancakes 
from scratch, which were greatly enjoyed with 
lemon and sugar!

The children agreed 
after listening to the 
story, that honesty 
builds trusting 
relationships and 
contributes towards 
living a happy life.


